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Ineligible Provider List Updated August 31, 2020 

Contracted UCare Mental Health and Substance Use Disorder providers must make sure that they, their company, 

owners, managers, practitioners, employees and contractors are not on the UCare Ineligible Providers List.* 

Providers should search the list of UCare Ineligible Providers on a regular basis, and before hiring or entering into 

contracts with individuals to provide services or items to UCare members. The most current list can be found 

under Provider Inquiries on the Provider Portal.   

Providers will be notified about future updates to the list in Health Lines, UCare’s monthly provider newsletter. 

Please reference Chapter 5 of the UCare Provider Manual for additional information. 

*Please note: This list is in addition to any prior and ongoing communications regarding ineligible individuals that 

network providers may receive. 
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